
Follow-Up for Your Podiatry Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder to follow up on your podiatry 

appointment scheduling. 

Our records indicate that you have expressed interest in scheduling an appointment with Dr. 

[Doctor's Name]. We would like to assist you in securing a convenient time that fits your 

schedule. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or reply to this email at your earliest 

convenience to finalize your appointment. 

Thank you for choosing [Practice Name]. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Practice Name] 

[Practice Contact Information] 


